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August 20th 2021

From the Plainfield Selectboard

RE: Covid 19 and its variants

As our community transitions from summer to early fall with the start of the new school year, the
Selectboard’s position remains that that best way to protect all members of our community from
Covid-19 and its variants is to have as many people as possible receive the vaccination. The
Board is working with our Health Officer to continue to bring vaccination opportunities to our
town. This year’s outdoor Spirit Day celebration will include a COVID vaccination clinic.

We further believe that wearing a face covering is best practice and that it is important to consider
the well being of all of our citizens, including those who are most vulnerable. Therefore, reacting
to the latest data on the Delta variant, the Selectboard is following the CDC recommendation and
asking all members of the community to wear a face covering when indoors in public spaces or
other places where groups of unrelated people are gathering. In keeping with this
recommendation, it is the Board’s position that all visitors to town buildings, including renters of
town facilities should wear masks to protect both themselves and our employees.

Likewise, we recognize and support the fact that with this ever changing Covid situation, private
businesses may elect to require masks for customers.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
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The Plainfield Selectboard

Sef2ha.e Schell
Plainfield Health Officer


